
 

   

        Saints Football Club 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Saints Football Club will be having their first training run on Thursday 18th March at 4.30pm at Emmaus Oval 
(located at St. Lukes School) followed by another training run on the 25th before school holidays. Anyone interested 
in playing is encouraged to come along to the training sessions.   
 
Registrations for the 2021 season are now open! 
 
HOW TO REGISTER - with (SDJFL) - Shepparton and District Junior Football League 
 

Sporting Pulse Registration:  
All players are required to register and pay online with Sporting Pulse. 
The registration link for the Saints is as follows:   
 
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/iYLtCr81qGspyrAI4OdoS?domain=membership.sportstg.com 

 
1.      If you have never played Aussie rules football before you will be required to upload a proof of age (birth 

certificate or passport).  The easiest way is to save this to your computer first then upload. 
 
2.      If you have registered before, you need to use the email address registered with your child and follow the 

prompts (if forgotten password you are able to reset). Sporting pulse may send you an email requesting your 
2021 registration. 

 
3.      If you have previously played before and this is your first time with the Saints, please contact the Club so we 

can arrange a clearance for you to register. 
 
Payment of fees is completed as part of the online registration process with Sporting Pulse and must be paid prior to 
the season commencing for players to be covered by AFL insurance. Registration fees for the 2021 season is $80 per 
player.    
 
For further information, please see contact details below: 
 
Greg Bicknell - 0431 812 710 
Andrew Hudson – 0408 283 360 
Tim Zac – 0409 952 588   
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